
Dear Random Lake Riparian Owner: 

The Village of Random Lake will be applying for a permit from the Wisconsin Department of Natural 
Resources to apply herbicides for the control of aquatic plants in 209 acres of Random Lake for the 
2023 season. 

A copy of this application detailing the areas to be treated is available for your review at (insert 
information).   Any questions that you may have can be directed to the Village of Random Lake, 
PO Box 344, Random Lake, WI  53075 and to the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources, 
9531 Rayne Rd., Sturtevant, WI  53177.         

This Notice is required under Chapter NR 107 of the WI Administrative Code. 

Village of Random Lake 


